
 
From: Burger, Sean <Sean.Burger@electricalsafety.on.ca>  
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 8:43 AM 
To: Janet Sakauye <Janet.Sakauye@oeb.ca> 
Subject: RE: <EXTERNAL> EB-2021-0117 DSC Response to Extension for Written Comments (1 of 2 LDS 
and EB-2021-0117/EB-2019-0207) 
 
Hi Janet,  
 
From the Dec 20th Notice of Revised Proposal to Amend the Distribution System Code: 
 
The only suggested change from ESA should be to add the arrow between Step 11 and Step 13, as 
shown below.  
 
 

 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Sean Burger, P.Eng. | Senior Electrical Safety Engineer 
Electrical Safety Authority 
Cell: 647-233-3645 
sean.burger@electricalsafety.on.ca 
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